Westhampton Property and Energy Assessment Committee Meeting December 10, 2019

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm.

Present : Dave Blakesley, Barbara Cook, Chris Brooks

A motion to approve the last meeting's minutes (11/20/19) was passed 3 - 0.

Discussion ensued on how to categorize and move forward on the work that needs to be done. The Town Hall roof was determined to be the top priority. Barbara would proceed to contact several roofers for estimates on replacing the slate with asphalt shingles. Chris will get an estimate for replacing the slate in order to compare costs of that should anyone ask.

As for the work to fulfill the Green Communities grant program, Barbara supplied information from the MA government website on the different types of audits that can be done. MassSave does free energy auditing of municipal buildings through Eversource contractors, geared towards identifying the work that will qualify for the grant money. Barbara will contact them and set up an assessment.

Dave supplied the name of Mark Rabinsky as a contact person to give us grant application guidance. Barbara to follow up and invite him to our next meeting.

The next meeting will be on January 9, 2019 at 5:30.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 pm.

Respectfully submitted, Barbara Cook